


Provost Astro recommended that the current office of Graduate Studies be
abolished, though he would be back to discuss this in more detail in the near
future. He said that the university must either move to develop a graduate
schoolr or decentralize with each college maintaining quality control over
its own programs (with the graduate council to oversee. ) The Provost favors
decentralj-zation. During a discussion, Drs. Stern, Cunningham and Joels
reitereated that the main focus of attention shouLd be on process, and that
the faculty must remain informed and involved in any future decision-making
activities regarding a change.

LIAISONS I REPORTS:
ffidard.s conunittee - No report.
Budget Conrnittee - No report.
Curriculum Conrnittee - No report.
Instruction Corunittee - No report.
Personnel Conunittee - Dr. Terri Fine reported that resolutions regarding mid-
term review and the possible abolition of the University Personnel Committee
were currently under review.

NEW BUSINESS:

Resolution l-990-1991-9 which
Cum Laude, Magna Cum Laude
Senate Steering Committee.
meeting.

OTIIER:

i.ncreases the threshold levels for awards (Summa
and Cum Laude) was discussed and passed by the
It wiLl be brought to the Faculty Senaters next

The next meeting of the Steering Conunittee is January 1-7, 199L.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:25 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Karen Biraimah
Faculty Senate Secretary




